

# Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500



Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Monday 14th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **Parents Evening**

Please sign up if you have not already, we are looking forward to welcoming you into school. The dates are Thursday 24th November and Tuesday 29th November.

### **Y6 Assemblies**

If you are planning on attending your childs class assembly, please enter the school through the Shore Lane gate and use the door straight across the playground that leads into the activity area near the kitchen.

Mon 14th Nov - Y6HH 2.45pm Tues 15th Nov - Y6SH 2.45pm Thurs 17th Nov - Y6SW 9.00am - Y6RJ 2.45pm

We have spoken to the Infant school regarding the assemblies, so please let them know if you want to collect your Infant child earlier to come to the assembly or later after the assembly.

**Children In Need -** This Friday 18th November.

You can support Children in Need at Lydgate Junior School in the following ways;

- 1. We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 18th November and ask for a suggested donation of £1 from each child. The children can wear fancy dress if they would like to or can just come in non-uniform.
- 2. We will be holding year group cake sales at break times on Children in Need Day. Please send in a small quantity of cakes, buns or biscuits to your child's class teacher on the morning of November 18th. If they are home baked, please clearly label the ingredients (not quantities) and send your donation in a container with your child's name on so that we can return these after the sale. The cakes, buns and biscuits will all be on sale for 30p each. Please send in small change with your child to allow them to buy some cakes at break times.
- 3. Each RRS council representative will be selling wristbands made from recyclable materials for £1 during the week beginning Monday November 14th. These will be available to buy in the mornings from your child's class rep. If there are any left to sell on Friday 18th November, they will be available from the school office.
- 4. We will be having a 'Dress up a teddy or soft toy' competition. Soft toys can be brought in on











# Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500



Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Children Soft toys can be brought in on Children in Need Day for a suggested donation of 50p. There will be a prize per class for the best dressed soft toy.

# **World Cup**

On Monday 21st November England are playing their first game in the afternoon. We are organising an optional watch of the game in each year group. We are happy for children to wear football shirts for the country they support if they have a football shirt or they may want to wear the colours of the country they support. It is optional so your child can just wear their school uniform if preferred.

## **FOLA School Uniform Sale**

FOLA have organised another second hand uniform sale for the Tuesday 29th November after school, outside the top gate. They will be selling uniform at reasonable prices.

### **Twitter**

Thank you to everyone who has followed the school and class Twitter accounts. We are sorting the website so that the main page will connect to the main Twitter feed and the class Twitter accounts will be on the year group pages. This means that you can see the learning if you are not following Twitter. We have asked staff to post twice a week.

### **CHRISTMAS AT LYDGATE**

As usual, we will be carrying on the Lydgate Junior tradition for Christmas week and dressing up. A letter will be sent out to parents nearer the time with further information.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Hurding Headteacher







